
ESC Member Federations

Moscow, June 23, 2014

Dear Colleagues,

As all of you have already been informed by the ISSF, the next ISSF General
Assembly will take place on December 2-3, 2014, at "Hilton Park Hotel" in Munich –
Germany.

The European Shooting Confederation is inviting all of you to an informal meeting of
the Continental National Federations on December 1, 2014, at "Hilton Park Hotel",
starting at 19.00. During this meeting you'll be updated on the most important ESC
events of 2015, in particular, the first European Games, the European Championships
and the ESC General Assembly. You will also have the possibility to ask any
questions to the ESC Presidium.

The meeting will be followed by a welcome dinner on behalf of the ESC President.

Looking forward to greet all of you in Munich,

Alexander Ratner
Secretary General
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